
I am flabbergasted that this legislature is even considering the construction of a natural gas 
plant in Maryland. This is a resounding backward step in the energy transition, a contribution to 
the desecration of our environment, and an overall terrible idea. It is blatantly wasteful to be 
spending taxpayer dollars on fossil fuel construction, when cheaper, more effective and more 
sustainable energy sources are available. 


